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10th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Wheatfields would like to celebrate and fundraise as part of Comic Relief 2022. This year it is on 
Friday 18th march. Half of the money raised will go to Ukraine and half will go to projects supported 
by Comic relief in the UK. If you would like your child to take part we would ask that you come to 
school on Friday wearing a combination of yellow, blue and red and bring in a donation for Comic 
Relief. Be as creative as you would like to be and we look forward to seeing everyone in red, blue 
and yellow. 
  
Thank you in advance for your donations however large or small and for helping us to show the 
children that it is worthwhile and good to support those in need, especially at this time. 
 

Best wishes,  
 

 
 
Theresa Thornton 
Headteacher 
01480 466919 

 

If you prefer to donate online for the Comic Relief / Ukraine day on Friday 18 
March, PAWS have set up a payment request on their Bopp app.  The payment link is 

below: 

https://bopp.app/link/63hmq 

  

There will also be a QR code displayed around the school. 
 
 
 
 

Wheatfields Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 

expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

https://bopp.app/link/63hmq

